
11th October 2018 

 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Year 10  
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

Tour of Nottingham Trent University Library 
 

As part of our ‘enrichment and experience’ focus this year in the English Department, we would like to take Year 
10 pupils for a tour around Nottingham Trent University library. 
 
We will be going during English lesson time on Wednesday 7th November, departing from school after 
registration and returning for period 3. We will be walking to and from the library. Please contact me via email if 
this is an issue for your child at jenniferthornton@hollygirt.notts.sch.uk. 
 
Whilst at the library we will have a tour from a member of staff and pupils will be able to ask some questions. It 
will be a term time working day, so pupils will see students working and using the library facilities. 
 
There is no cost for this activity. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Thornton 
Head of English 
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